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Letter dated 11 February 1998 from the Permanent Representative of
Zimbabwe to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to forward herewith the report of the Expert Group Meeting on
Strategic Approaches to Freshwater Management, held at Harare, Zimbabwe, from 27 to*

30 January 1998, for the use as a document of the Commission on Sustainable Development
and its Inter-sessional Ad Hoc Working Group on Strategic Approaches to Freshwater
Management.

I should be grateful if you would have the text of the present letter and its annex
distributed as a document of the sixth session of the Commission on Sustainable Development
and also made available to the inter-sessional Ad Hoc Working Group on Strategic
Approaches to Freshwater Management.

(Signed) Machivenyika T. Mapuranga
Ambassador and Permanent Representative


